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On 13 November 2017, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from NZ Heavy Haulage Association Incorporated (the Association) to be heard 
out of sequence, specifically to be heard on the entirety of their submission at one appearance.  
  
The Association explained that the submission points they wished to address at the hearing were 
minimal in terms of scope and could be dealt with at the hearing of Topic 10: Urban Environments.   

 
The Panel concurred with the Association’s stance that presenting all their submissions at one topic 
would be beneficial to the submitter and the Panel. The Panel granted the request for the Association 
to be heard on their submission, in its entirety, at the hearing of Topic 10: Urban Environments. 
 
 
Dated 24 November 2017  
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 


